SCS SB 258 —-- KANSAS CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION

Beginning in 2019, this bill reduces the membership on the Kansas
City School District board of directors from nine to seven members,
reduces the number of at-large directors elected by the entire
district from three to two, and reduces the number of subdistricts
for electing the remaining directors from six to five. The local
redistricting commission is required to redraw the new subdistricts
by November 1, 2018.

Beginning in 2019, the election for school board members is moved

from the date of the municipal election in each even-numbered year
to the local election date as specified in Kansas City's charter.

A director will serve a four-year term. Directors elected in 2014
and 2016 will serve until 2019.



